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Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Year 4 pupils will be taking part in a 6 session cricket program which began on 

Friday 23 rd and will run through till half term.  Pupils will be coached by a qualified 

Cricket instructor on Friday afternoons after their topic sessions. 

 

Following the end of the program, Pupils will be able to participate in free Cricket 

sessions after school held at a variety of locations in South East London.  More 

detail about this will follow. 

 

Pupils will need to use their PE kits on Fridays when participating in sessions. 

Appropriate footwear will be required. 

 

If you have any question,s please speak to either of the year 4 class teachers or Miss 

Banton. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

K. Baffoe 

Head of School 


